
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Secondary Programs & District Services 
 
 
DATE:   March 15, 2022  
 
TO:   Andrea Oquist, Superintendent of Schools  
 
FROM:  Daniel R. Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs & District Services 
 
SUBJECT:  LCTC GRANT PURCHASE  
 
During the BOE Study Session of March 7, 2022, I provided notification of three potential LCTC 
purchases.  We were not able to secure consortium pricing on two of the items so those items 
have gone out for bid and will be moved to the April cycle of BOE meetings.  The Teleskid 
Tractor has been priced through MiDEAL Consortium pricing and will continue on the March 
cycle of BOE meetings.  
 
The Teleskid Tractor is a Bobcat-like. sub compact tractor that will be utilized by our 
Construction Trades classes at the Livonia Career Technical Center.  It is useful in almost every 
phase of construction such as site grading, large material handling, lifting walls, setting trusses, 
digging, and debris removal.    
 
The Teleskid Tractor is being purchased from 61C Grant funds which are set aside by the State 
in support of Career Technical Education.  This is not a General Fund purchase and has been 
priced at $111,625.25.  
 
Please include this for further discussion during the Committee of the Whole meeting on March 
21, 2022.  
  
 


